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October 9, 2019 - The County of Siskiyou in rural Northern California won the Pinnacle and 
Members’ Choice Awards for County Small Population Group for their website redesign from the 
National Association of Government Web Professionals (NAGW). This award recognizes the 
work done by the web design team from Siskiyou and the team at Municode, who handled the 
technical aspects of the project and ongoing support.  

Siskiyou’s last web redesign was four years ago. In the time since, web standards and 
audiences had drastically changed. Finding relevant information took too many clicks for 
residents. In addition, the site needed a modern look, had to be ADA accessible and mobile 
responsive.  The web redesign effort was led by Judy Crawford who is the webmaster and a 
member of the IT support staff provided to the County by Avenu Insights & Analytics.  Judy 
says, “The new website has received positive input from county residents and other 
municipalities" and that she enjoys making ongoing improvements and enhancements.”

After viewing Municode’s wide array of clients, their web designers showed they were capable 
of Siskiyou’s web redesign. Siskiyou utilized a team of 10 employees from across County 
Departments.  Both the County and Municode worked seamlessly together, which Judy 
Crawford credits to Municode’s “Willingness to interact, responsiveness price and continued 
support.” 

The website went live in February 2019.   The Pinnacle and Members’ Choice Awards were 
announced at the annual NAGW conference in Salt Lake City, Utah this past September. 


